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IMPORTANT NOTICE – SEWER CONSTRUCTION
  

Subject: Clapboardtree Street Sewer Pump Station Rehabilitation and Force Main Improvements


Dear Resident:

UEL Contractors Inc. will be replacing sewer mains with your neighborhood as part of the Town of Westwood’s Clapboardtree Street Sewer Pump Station Rehabilitation and Force Main Improvements project. This work is scheduled to begin starting on Monday, April 17, 2023 with sewer main replacement in Clapboardtree Street, between Dela Park Road and #215 Clapboardtree Street. This work is expected to be completed by Friday, April 28, 2023.

During this work, Clapboardtree Street will be partially detoured, with traffic only permitted in the Westbound direction. The partial detour will be in affect between the hours of 7am and 3pm, with the roadway being fully open after construction hours. Residents within the project area will be allowed access during construction hours.

If you have any questions or problems during this project, please call:


Westwood Department of Public Works 
(781) 326-8661

Thank you in advance for your assistance and cooperation during this project.
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